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Tuesday, March 11 

10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday, March 12 

10:00 a.m. 

4:00 and 4:15 p.m. 

Thursday, March 13 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, March 14 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

MISSIONS CONFERENCE 
PERSONNEL: 

Chapel: Reverend Quentin Lockwood, Associate 
Director, Department of Church Extension, 
Home Mission Board. Professor E. Luther 
Copeland, presiding. 

Chapel: Reverend Carl Hudson, Chairman, 
Southeastern Seminary Board of Trustees. 
President W. Randall Lolley, presi.ding. 

One mile run open to the seminary family on 
the football field. The men will begin at 
4:00 and women and children at 4:15 p.m. 
Everyone is invited, and those participating 
should arrive 15 minutes before the race begins. 

Chapel: Founders' Day Address, given by 
Dr. John T. Wayland, Professor Emeritus, 
Southeastern Baptist Theological Seminary. 

Chapel: Open day 

Fellowship Forum with President Lolley. Coffee 
and donuts will be provided in the cafeteria.· 
All students are invited. 

Any student who worked with this year's 
Missions Conference and incurred any expense 
should contact Steve Barton (556-2964) for 

details of reimbursement. Please do so as soon as possible. If you 
cannot make this contact, put your name and phone number on a slip 
of paper, and slide it under the door of the Student Conference 
Chairman's office, second floor, Mackie Hall. 

MISSIONS INTERVIEWS: On Tuesday and Wednesday, March 11 and 12, 
Mr. Quentin Lockwood and Mr. DeLane; Ryals 

of the Home Mission Board will be interviewing students for the 
course, Practicum in Home Missions (M-319s). Interviews will be 
held in the conference room, second floor, Mackie Hall. Interested 
students should make appointments through Mrs. Renn in the Fi.eld 
Education Office. 

SPRING HOLIDAY 
LIBRARY SCHEDULE: 

The library will observe the following schedule 
during the Spring recess: 

Friday, March 21 
Saturday, March 22 
Monday-Thursday, March 24-27 
Friday and Sat., March 28-29 
Sunday, March 30 
Monday, March 31 

-over-

7:45 - 4:30 
CLOSED 
8:00 - 4:30 
CLOSED 
EASTER 
8:00 - 10:00 



MINISTRY IN 
FLORIDA: -

This is to remind you that Dr. B.G. Hickam, 
Assistant ·Executive Secretary of the Florida 
Baptist Convention will be on:our campus on 
Tuesday, March 18, to talk with students from 

Florida and'those interested in serving churches in Florida. He 
will conduct interviews from 11:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Appointments 
may be made through Mrs. Renn in the Field Education office. 

LOST AND·FOUND: In recent months, various ite.ms have been 
turned in at the PBX desk in the Administration 
building. If you have lost keys, rings, 

watches or other articles, please check with the switchboard 
operator. 

All Bulletin material should reach the office of the Director of 
Student Activities, second floor, Mackie Hall, by Thursday noon of 
the week preceding the event to be noted. Material may also be 
placed in the Student Activities' box, second floor, administration 
building. 
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